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Online safety support for parents and carers: 

Hwb provides free up to date support, guidance and information to 

families about the most popular social media and gaming apps children 

and young people are using today.  The Welsh Government site includes 

overviews, age ratings and highlights the risks each app poses to young 

people and gives detailed instructions on how to enable parental 

controls and safety settings. 

        https://hwb.gov.wales/keeping-safe-online/in-the-know/ 

 

 
  

Summer Term Weather 

Due to the improved weather forecast this week, please make sure sun cream is 

applied before school and a hat and water bottle is brought each day. Pupils 

learning in the outdoor environment will increase and we want to ensure all 

pupils are safe and protected from the sun.  

Educational Visits 

There are a number of educational visits taking place this term, please ensure 

deadlines for payment are met in order to avoid disappointment. These 

deadlines must be met so that tickets and buses can be sourced at the best value 

to keep costs down, your support is appreciated. 

Attendance 

I am mindful that this is an exceptionally short half term, please make sure your 

child attends school everyday and on time where possible in order to maximise 

learning opportunities so that every child makes at least good progress. We were 

delighted that two classes were awarded a Dominoes delivery last half term for 

excellent attendance. 

Thank you for your continued support 

Mrs Phillips 

Diary Dates 

 

Friday 2nd May 

Hospice of the Valley’s 

‘wear something yellow day’ 

 

Monday 5th May 

May Day Bank Holiday 

 

Thursday 8th May 

VE Day 

Wear red/white/blue 

 

Friday 23rd  May 

Half Term 

 

Monday 2nd June 

School Resumes 
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